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I Absolutely oppose the change from mail in ballots to in person voting. I am old 

enough to remember having to go out and vote and how much harder it was. Sitting 

in my living room and filling out my ballot makes so much more sense and I know I’m 

voting for who and what I want. The people of Oregon DO NOT WANT THIS 

CHANGE! 


